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Bulletin/Advisory Information: Effective July 1, 2022, the  “Blackboard Community” site is being re-named “Anthology Community.” This is another step in our journey as we
unite under the Anthology brand. Clients can still expect the same community where you can engage with users from around the world, start a discussion, learn about events
and programs, and join one of our many user groups. As part of this transition, we are starting to add more Anthology solutions and clients to the community over time.


